
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] [image: ][image: ]At BRGS we are proud of the strong relationships we have with our wider school community of alumni.  We are a small charitable institution with nearly 6,000 contactable former students and former members of staff across the world and we would very much like to remain in contact with you.  We are delighted to hear news from our ‘BRGS family’ and enjoy keeping you up-to-date with school news, events and activities. We consider relationships with alumni, supporters and friends of BRGS to be life-long but at any point you can, of course, contact us to update your communication preferences.  


BRGS would not be the vibrant place it is today without the support of our alumni community through your careers advice, mentoring, financial support and much more.  We do hope that you will continue to keep in touch and ask that you complete this form and return to BRGS. To find out how we collect, store and protect your data, do refer to the School and the BRGS Fundraising Trust Privacy Statements which are available on the school website (https://www.brgs.org.uk/parents-and-students/policies).
Please return to: BRGS, Development Office, Glen Road, Waterfoot, Rossendale, Lancashire, BB4 7BJ.

Thank you for confirming your communication preferences.
Name (please print):
Date:
Please sign here:

If your mailing address has changed, please provide any new details here:
Please provide/confirm your preferred email address:
Yes, I am happy to be contacted by email	
No, I do not give my permission for BRGS 	
to contact me by email 	
Yes, I am happy to be contacted by post	
No, I do not give my permission for BRGS 	
to contact me by post 	

The easiest way for us to contact you is via email.  By opting to receive emails and post you will get a full range of alumni benefits including the Friends of BRGS termly newsletter, event invitations, fundraising appeals and updates on former students/School news.  You may also receive an occasional request for feedback so we can improve our alumni services.
Please provide/confirm your preferred phone number:
Yes, I am happy to speak to you			

No, I do not give my permission to be called by BRGS	
We may occasionally wish to contact you by phone but do not envisage that this would be more than once a year unless we are already in regular dialogue or a dialogue develops with your consent.  Phone calls are the most efficient way of us having a two-way conversation with you allowing us to update you on events, hear your views, gather feedback and provide you with the opportunity to support our BRGS Charity (BRGS Fundraising Trust Registered Charity Number: 1096838) investing in the future of the school and our students.  Your continued involvement allows us to provide the best possible opportunities and facilities for our young people. 
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